Tenterden Bowls Club

News Sheet April 2022

Hello everyone, | hope you are all keeping well and looking forward to the outdoor season.

Thank you again to everyone who has helped with the clubhouse refurbishment be it painting, sorting and
updating our ‘possessions’ — the clubhouse looks super now so let’s keep it neat and tidy for the new season.
Also to Derrick and his band of helpers for getting the green looking so good.

On that note please come along any Thursday to help maintain the green and the surrounds as well as
keeping the clubhouse clean — there’s always jobs to be done!

Just a reminder to let Phil have your sign up sheets for membership of this season ASAP.

Fees are:

*Playing member £65

Car parking permit  £10

100 club £12

Mary has asked that people pay by cheque. Please make cheques payable to Tenterden Bowls Club

*New members pay fees of £45  *Social members pay £5

Booking rinks for roll ups and competitions — as with last season please call or text Derrick to book a
rink.

Sign up sheets — these will now be kept in the noticeboard outside the disabled toilets. Our first 4 games are
already there so please sign up as soon as possible.

School Car Park - we have paid our dues to the school so the car park is open to us during matches ( when
the school is not in session ) and on Club Nights. Please display your parking ticket when you are in the car
park.

Dates for Your diaries.

1. Monday May 2" — Open Day from 10am. Casual roll ups and a time for welcoming new members
so please bring along anyone who might be interested in joining our club. We have plenty of room
for new people.

2. Tuesday 17" May 2022 - A club social from 2 to 4pm. A chance to get together for tea and biscuits

- we can play kurling on our new flooring if people would like to.

Thursday Night is Club night ( 5.30 — 7.30pm ) so get in some practice in time for matches

4. Sunday 3" July 2022 — We are hosting the Mermaid Fling this year and will need volunteers to help
with the planning and preparation. Please put this into your diary now — more information in next
month’s Newsletter.
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Best wishes

Vicki Hall



